
 
 
 

2015 – Notice to Shipping No 15 
 

MAISONNEUVE REGION 
MONTREAL / LAKE ONTARIO SECTION 

 

Water Level Fluctuations on Lake St. Francis & Lake St. Louis Due to 
Salvage Operations       (Cancelled 2015/07/23)      
 

Mariners are advised that beginning July 24, 2015 outflows from the Moses-Saunders Power 
Dam will be reduced during daylight hours on a daily basis to assist with the salvage 
operations of two tugs which capsized in the St. Lawrence River below the Seaway 
International Bridge (outside of the Seaway channel).  During such time, water levels on 
Lake St. Francis and Lake St. Louis are expected to decrease, but remain above Seaway alert 
level.  Conditions will be monitored closely and speed and/or meet restrictions will be 
implemented if necessary. 

 

The salvage operation is expected to last up to 14 days.  Mariners will be advised once 
salvage operations are complete. 
 

 
 

 
 
July 21, 2015 
Maisonneuve Region 
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